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Free Turkey Dinner for Seniors 

From Boys & Girls Club  
 
Shelton, CT, November 10, 2011 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck 
Valley invites all senior citizens to join us for our 32nd Annual Turkey Dinner on 
November 22, 2011. Held at the Shelton Senior Center, the evening begins at 5 pm and 
includes a full turkey dinner, dancing, and door prizes.   
 
Help support Toys for Tots by bringing a new, unwrapped toy as well. 
 
Please RSVP to Kathy at the Senior Center if you wish to attend at (203) 924-9324. 
 
For complete information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, 
visit our website at www.BGC-LNV.com.  
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